
Response Letter for Submission of Manuscript 

 

Dear Editors and Reviewers: 

On behalf of my co-authors, we thank you for your letter and for the 

reviewers’ comments concerning our manuscript entitled “Removal of 

"ruptured" pulmonary artery infusion port catheter by pigtail catheter 

combined with gooseneck trap: a case report” (63952).Thank you those 

comments are all valuable and very helpful for revising and improving our 

paper, as well as the important guiding significance to our researches. We 

have studied comments carefully and have made correction which we hope 

meet with approval. The main corrections in the paper and the responds to 

the reviewer’s comments are as flowing: 

Reviewer #1:  

Response:  

Thank you for your approval, especially for your kind comments. 

EDITORIAL OFFICE’S COMMENTS:  

Response: 

1. According to the editor’s suggestion, we have upload 

Conflict-of-Interest Disclosure Form. 

2. According to the editor’s suggestion, we have provided the PubMed 

numbers and DOI citation numbers to the references. 

3. According to the editor’s suggestion, we have added catheter 

implantation time, and catheter rupture does not occur immediately 

after implantation (CASE PRESENTATION section, line 8-9, page 4). 

4. According to the editor’s suggestion, we consider changing the title of 

the manuscript to “Removal of "ruptured" pulmonary artery infusion 

port catheter by pigtail catheter combined with gooseneck trap: a case 

report”.  

5. According to the editor’s suggestion, we have added 3 references in 

recent years (References 4, 8, 9).  



6. According to the editor’s suggestion, we have adopted a unified 

representation for figures showing the same or similar contents (Figure 

section, line 11, page 8; line2 page 9).  

   We have tried our best to revise our manuscript according to the 

comments. Attached please find the revised version, which we would like to 

submit for your kind consideration. 

We would like to express our great appreciation to you for comments on 

our paper. Looking forward to hearing from you. 

Thank you and best regards. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gui-Qin Chen 

__________________ 
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